
New public entrance  

to Emergency Department 

 
Liverpool Hospital’s Emergency Department public entrance is moving to  

Goulburn Street on 14 May 2025. 

The ED public entrance on Elizabeth Street will close permanently. 

The new under-cover public entrance in Goulburn Street links directly with the new  

ED waiting room and reception area. 

A dedicated 15-minute public drop-off zone on the driveway outside the ED will also 

open on 14 May 2025. 

The P1 car park accessed via Goulburn St is open and is the closest parking for the 

ED. Parking is also available in the P2 and P3 car parks.  

General hospital access is available via the new hospital public entrance,  

on Goulburn Street. 

Key points 

New Emergency  

Department public  

entrance on Goulburn 

Street opens  

on 14 May 2025. 

The ED Elizabeth  

Street public entrance 

will close. 

P1 is the closest car 

park to the ED. 


